

Friday 19th January, 2024

Year 13 Mock Examinations - w/c 29th January

Dear Families,

Firstly, I would like to congratulate our Year 13 students on their fantastic start to the new year. Their attitude in lessons and in their independent study has been fantastic.

I am writing to you as we approach the last set of Year 13 mock examinations which will commence on Monday 29th January and finish on Friday 2nd February. This set of examinations marks one of the final stepping stones for your child as they progress through the Sixth Form.

Therefore, these examinations are a key opportunity for students to hone their revision and organisation skills, to further secure their learning, and to review their progress following on from the mock examinations last year.

During the week of mock examinations:

- Students will be granted study leave. [However, they should still attend their lessons if they study a vocational course that does not have an exam.]
- All examinations start at either 09.00 or 13.00.
- Students should ensure that they arrive at the location of their exam at least 15 minutes before the examination start time.
- Students are welcome to study in the Sixth Form Centre when they are not expected to be in an examination.
- Students will be issued with a personal examination timetable.

This information will be reiterated with Year 13 pupils in an assembly on Monday 22nd January.

Thank you for your ongoing support and, as always, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch at s_6frmqueries@stthomasmore.org.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Harding

Assistant Head Teacher

ST THOMAS MORE CATHOLIC SCHOOL, CROFTDALE ROAD, BLAYDON, TYNE & WEAR, NE21 4BQ

2 0191 499 0111

■ info@stthomasmore.org.uk ⊕ www.stthomasmore.org.uk







